
From: Nonni Iler   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to say that I do not agree with urban expansion. 
We need the farms and green spaces, wetlands and forests. 
It seems that the push for development is trumping the City’s own proclamation of a Climate Change 
Crisis. 
We need to protect our natural and farming resources. 
 
Sincerely,  
Nonni Iler 
 
Please - Reduce, Re-use & Recycle 
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